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       Principal: Erik Kendrick  Vice-Principal:  Kathy Chabot 
 

1. Call to Order – 4:35 by Chairperson Jan Boughen 

2. Adoption of the Agenda – moved by Allison Worsley/Second by Jan Boughen to accept 

the agenda 

3. Minutes 

a. January Meeting – Moved by Jan Boughen/Second by Allison Worsley that we 

accept the minutes 

4. Financial Report 

a. Current balance is $1750.34 

b. Outstanding to Wagner $900 for BBQ and Grill 

c. Report accepted as presented 

5. Student Led Conferences – March 11/12 

a. Grade 4 47/57 

b. Grade 5 46/73 

c. Grade 6  32/58 

d. Attendance is always lower for the second round. Report cards are becoming 

redundant due to Edsby marks available. Meetings redundant as teachers reach out 

when there are concerns.  

6. Principal’s Report 

a. Report cards are being released April 17 

b. ERP – In school fire drill was held March 7 instead of Feb 28 

Another one is planned for April 17 

c. Intramurals – Floorball went very well. We have moved onto Capture the Flag. 

Kids are going outside more so interest may be waning. 

d. Swim days are being booked. We plan 3 per class and a bonus one as a fund raiser 

reward for the Jerky sale coming in May 

e. Fundraising 

i. Pizza sale - $2082 profit 

1. Profit lower than last year but have to consider other pizza events 

were happening, CP selling pizza coupons, community group 

selling BOGO 

ii. Taco in a Bag - $661 profit – ended up buying meal in bulk 

iii. Curling Bonspiel made $1091 in canteen 

1. Curling Club donated the cost of the bus that took kids back and 

forth 

2. It was better having the concession stand in the bleachers as those 

working the booth could still watch also kept the kids more together 

iv. April 17 – Hamburger Sale 

1. Feb 27 Steve the Magician did an awesome show. Kids and 

teachers enjoyed it 

2. Gym mats 
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3. New folding tables 

f. MTN is coming to do a recycling presentation on April 29. Paul the fire chief is 

coming to discuss needles 

g. Track and Field Day planned for June 6. May look to SCC or volunteers to run 

BBQ and Canteen. Still thinking about whether we will do a free table or not. 

7. Past Business 

a. Blackstone Grill $880. SCC made a motion to pay $400 – cheque to be issued 

b. Opening Day BBQ – SCC donated $500 – cheque to be issued 

c. SCC engagement 

i. There are a lot of parents who come to events but membership on SCC is 

very low. How can we entice people 

1. Include leadership student and they could bring a parent 

2. Check into SCC members who students will be attending Wagner 

next year – Erik will reach out to Shelley 

3. Perhaps a Muffin Morning to entice parents to join. Moved by Jan 

Boughen/Second by Allison Worsley that SCC donates $200 

toward this event. Could also be a luncheon with your kid. Could 

have a theme – Literacy or Art  

4. Track and Field another good time to engage parents 

5. A bring your parent to school day 

6. Carnie is signed up to attend the Engagement meeting in Melfort. 

Allison is considering it 

d. End of Year events 

i. Looking into getting Tisdale Day Camp’s Climbing wall. There was 

mention that there are 2 bouncy castle owners in town now too. We would 

get the waivers signed in advance of the day. Moved Allison 

Worsley/Second by Jan Boughen that SCC donate $300 toward cost 

ii. Engagement should be concentrated on at Welcome BBQ and first SLCs 

8. Additions 

a. Next Year 

i. Staffing not yet confirmed. Would like to look at 4 Grade 4 rooms as there 

are 75 coming up 

ii. Will need to change signing authority before the end of the year as Jan’s 

daughter moves on and Jessica is moving from the community 

9. Next Meeting 

10. Adjournment – 5:08 


